
                                          FLORIDA OCTAGON

#155          January 2016

Dearest Club Members:

Happiest of New Year wishes to each of you.  Hoping this finds all of you well 
rested and feeling good and ready to start the New Year with some great driving 
events!

Want to Thank John & Diane Perez for hosting such a wonderful holiday party.  
They graciously opened there home to us, and I feel we all that attended had a 
lovely time together.  Want to thank those that came from afar in celebrating with 
the club; I know some of you came a great distance, Thank you!

This Month’s event we will be going down to the Navy Seal Museum in Ft. Pierce.  
We will meet at Starbucks in Indialantic at 8:30-9:00am, with a prompt departure 
at 9:00am for the 45 mile drive south on A1A. The Vero group will meet us, just 
south of Vero Beach, on A1A at Round Island Park. So mark your calendars for 



January 16.

Maybe we can get a nice group & cars picture there before we take off down 
south. 

February will be another down south event. February 13 McKee Gardens is hosting 
an “Extinct Motorcars Exhibit” throughout the gardens.  It was a lovely event last 
year in which a few of our members were invited to show their cars. Norm Ridgely 
is a member of the Exhibit Committee, further details to come.

A board meeting is planned for January 11, your ideas and faces are welcome. Any 
idea you want to share or involvement you would like to be in, please let us know.  
All are invited.  We still need a Secretary and Webmaster.

Membership dues are due.  We did a great job collecting some at the Holiday 
Party.  Nothing like mixing business with pleasures.  Please join us again this 
coming year, $15.00 can be sent to- MGCCF, PO Box 410471, Melbourne,  FL 
32926



Happiest of Birthday’s too:

Ali Purdy, New Years Day baby!

Mark Raupp January 22

Melanie Keuper January 31

January was a slow month for birthdays and Anniversaries because as my records 
show that’s all I have listed!  Let’s not forget though everyday is your birthday and 
celebrate like it’s your last.

So my dearest friends, wishing each of you a most Happy New Year, we will hit 
bumps in the road, but we have each other to make things better.  So let’s share 
ideas and whatever else we need to share for we are all in this together.

See you all January 16th.

Safety Fast, 

Your President, Linda



Classified

For Sale – 1970 MGB – Excellent condition, many updated components. BEST 
OFFER, Pat Pesce 718-986-7369 patp@cfl.rr.com   Melbourne, FL



For Sale – 1970 MGBGT- OVERDRIVE, alloy wheels, Excellent condition. Best Offer.                            
Len Coppold   321-752-0737 lcoppold@hotmail.com



Safety Fast!

Club Officials

Linda Knoblock-Raupp 321-757-0180 (President)

Brian Mitchell 321-254-9605 (Vice President)

Helen Kingston 321-773-1455 (Treasurer)

VACANT (Secretary)

Richard Jensen   321-544-1467 (Director)

Len Coppold 321-752-0737 (Director)

John Perez 321-243-2661 (Director)

David Alexander 321-213-7051 (Immediate Past President)

Jerry Keuper Chairman Emeritus (In Memoriam)

MG Car Club – Florida  www.mgcarclubflorida.org

P.O. Box 410471
Melbourne, FL 32941

321-213-7051

For Club Info - Please go to our website (above)



AN INVITATION TO SUBSCRIBE TO

British Marque CAR CLUB NEWS

British Marque Car Club News is a 40-page monthly tabloid newspaper featuring the news of

dozens of British car clubs coast to coast. Did you know that our club is one of over 100 official

British Marque Participating Clubs? It’s true — and members of Participating Clubs are entitled

to all sorts of benefits.

For one, you can subscribe to either the Print Edition or On-line Edition of the Marque at a 37%

discount over non-member (regular) rates. Both Editions have the same 40 pages of event

listings, columns, classifieds and special features. Either way, you will receive 11 issues a year.

SPECIAL SUBSCRIPTION RATES FOR PARTICIPATING CLUB MEMBERS

Members residing in the USA: Only $16.00/year Print Edition

Members residing in Canada: Only $20.00/year Print Edition

Members residing overseas: Only $26.00/year Print Edition

On-line Edition, regardless of residence: Only $12.00/year

(On-line Edition FREE to Print Edition subscribers upon request)

Regular (non-Participating Club) subscription rates $26.00 for U.S. residents, $38.00 for Canadian residents,

and $50.00 for overseas residents. Regular On-line Edition rate $19.00. All rates quoted in U.S. dollars.

PLACE FREE CLASSIFIED ADS, TOO!

Each subscriber from a Participating Club is also entitled to place one free classified ad (up to

20 words) per issue, whether you’re selling or looking for something British car-related.

Additional 15¢ charged per word over the 20-word limit. Photos may be included for $7.50 each. Free classified ad

benefit available only to individuals, not businesses.

So don’t delay — subscribe today!

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

c/o Enthusiast Publications, LLC

5 Old Nasonville Road

Harrisville, RI 02830 USA

PARTICIPATING CLUB PRINT SUBSCRIPTION FORM



To pay by credit card or to order the On-line Edition, please go to our website, www.britishmarque.com

Club Name __________________________________________________________________

Member Name _______________________________________________________________

Address _____________________________________________________________________

City_____________________________ State/Prov. ________ Zip/Post Code ____________

E-mail or phone ________________________________ Amount Enclosed_______________

Attach cheque or money order payable in U.S. funds to Enthusiast Publications, LLC, and send to address above.

Form and cheque must be received by the 20th of the month to receive the next month’s issue


